
Adams Township Planning Commission 

 

ATPC meeting was called to order at on July 21st, 2022 at 6:00 PM  

 

Pledge of Allegiance done 

Roll Call: 

 

Present:  Martha Dugdale- ATPC Chairperson 

                 Terry Parolini  -    ATPC Secretary  

                 Paul Eister  -          Member 

Dan Copenan-Member 

Sherri Kinnuinen-Member 

 

  Martha made a motion to accept the minutes to previous ATPC meeting, Paul 

seconded  All Ayes,  No Nay 

 

Martha passed out a sample of a public survey for all members to review and 

add/delete any changes they would like to see for next meeting.  Sherri suggested 

that we make the survey foldable to save on mailing expenses. 

Martha said if we can get the survey out sooner than later there are a lot of 

Recreational Grants out there to be had.  Playground equipment was discussed 

along with the property that DeForges talked about donating to the township for 

a playground in Baltic.  A playground is being put up at Agate Beach, Stanton Twsp 

suggested to talk to John Mattila about what they did and where they acquired 

the equipment from. 

Paul said he would go and talk to a party who owns approximately 33 acres 

around Painesdale that could be used for a Baseball field for Jeffers team to play 

on. 

 



No Public comments. 

 

Paul made a motion to adjourn at 6:32 pm, seconded by Sherri, All ayes No nays. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:32 PM.  Next ATPC meeting to be held on Sept 22, 2022 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


